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The 2017 First Citizens Banquet will be held on February 27, 2017, and we will once again 

honor the outstanding members of our community and the organizations that make 

Winston such a great place to live.  We are seeking nominations for Male and Female First 

Citizen, Civic Award and Humanitarian Award.   

 

The guidelines for nominations are as follows: 

 First Citizen:  a person who has shown service through community and civic 

activities, current and past contributions to community welfare and development. 

 Humanitarian Award:  a person who has contributed to the community in a 

meaningful way during the past year.  

 Civic Award:  an organization that has recognized a special need within the 

community, and whose work has had a beneficial impact on the citizens within the 

area.  

 

As a nominator,  your responsibility is two-fold:  complete the application and keep the 

secret!   Please provide as much detail as you can on the application, to distinguish your 

nominee from others: offices held, membership in associations, years on committees both 

civic and school, boards served — all you know about this person. Nominations may be 

submitted by organizations, churches or individuals.  We ask when you nominate, you 

undertake other tasks — that of getting your nominee to go to the banquet without letting 

him or her know why you think it’s important to be there; and to let the nominee’s family 

know about the nomination, asking them to arrange to attend — all of this while keeping 

the nomination secret.  

 

Please submit the nomination to this committee by February 17, 2015 to the address 

below or leave at the Winston Visitor Center at 30 Glenhart St., Winston. 

 

Thank you! 

First Citizens’ Selection Committee  

Sharon Harrison 

621 Deerwood Ct. 

Winston OR 97496 

(541) 679-5130 


